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Thursday 26th September 2018 
Dear parents and carers,

The official Anderton Primary School Facebook page was launched this morning!
Our very first postings are the Stars of the Week and VIP’s from last Friday and the Friday before. The page is not there to replace our normal methods of communication. It is another way of celebrating achievements and promoting events and is designed to improve communication with you.    
We will share group and individual photos and fun moments (sometimes short videos). Children are not named for privacy and please do not name children if you comment, for the same reason. Only children who have permission from you to have photos shown on social media will be allowed to appear on the page. Please contact your class teacher if you want to update or change permission.
The page is not there for making a complaint. We have a clear complaints procedure for that. The page is monitored by a specialist education company, as well as by the school. Online safety is a school priority and our aim is to keep everyone’s information under control on social media. We will share tips on how to do this over time.

You have told us you want us to improve communication with parents and families. I hope you enjoy this new connection with school and I would appreciate your thoughts once we are up and running.

Best wishes,

Joanne  A. Owen

Acting Headteacher
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